
 

 

   PTO Newsletter 
 

September  2014 Issue 1 

Message from the PTO President  
The East Moriches PTO is looking forward to another fantastic 
school year!  We are starting the year off with exciting news!  Our 
new website is officially up and running!  Please visit us at 
www.empto.org for information about our events, fundraisers, 
activities, and more.  We also now have a phone extension where 
you can leave a message for any board member.  Please call: 
(631) 878-0162, ext 345.  
 
We have a variety of events, activities, and fundraisers planned for 
our students this year.  All we need to make it happen is you.  
Volunteers are a very important part of the PTO.  We rely on your 
support and participation in order to successfully run our events, 
activities, and fundraisers.  If you would like to volunteer, please let 
us know.  You may contact a board member, speak with a PTO 
member, or come to one of our monthly meetings. 
 
In order to provide East Moriches School students with the events and activities we have planned for this year, it is 
very important that we receive financial support.  Supporting our fundraisers is a great way to help us earn money, 
and we also ask that you please join the PTO.  It costs only $10 per family for the entire school year, and you will 
receive a free Note to School pad.  Being a member does not obligate or commit you to do anything.  It simply is 
donating to the PTO for your children and also allows you to vote at our meetings.  You have the option whether 
you would like to volunteer or not, but we do hope you decide to get involved.  Even if you can devote only a few 
minutes here and there, we welcome your participation.  Whether you are new to the school or returning this year, 
we would like to personally welcome you to join the PTO.  You can join at open house in either the Elementary or 
Middle Schools, at our first meeting, or directly through one of our board members.  If you have any questions, we 
will be happy to assist you. 
 
PTO meetings take place once a month for approximately one hour, alternating between the Elementary and 
Middle Schools.  We welcome new and returning families, encourage your attendance and participation, and are 
always open to new ideas, suggestions, and volunteers.  So, come and meet our board and other members, and join 
in our efforts to make this a fun and exciting school year for all! 
 
We hope to see you at our first 2014-2015 PTO meeting on Tuesday, September 30 th  at 7:00 PM in the 
Elementary  School Cafetorium . 

 Debbie Ti mpone  

 

EDITORõS NOTE:  This is the  first issue of the 2014-2015 East Moriches School PTO 
Newsletter. The PTO is off to a great start 
with many events and activities already 
underway.  Our monthly newsletter will keep you 
informed on whatõs been happening and what is 
yet to come.  There is always something 
awesome going on at East Moriches School ! 

 

If you have any questions or 

comments, please contact  

Debbie Perez  

Writer & Edit or  

judejo16@yahoo.com  

 

PTO BOARD MEMBERS 
 

 President: Debbie Timpone 

 Vice President: Dawn Baynon 

 Secretary: Diane Mastrole 

 Treasurer: Debbie Perez 
 

Our board members may be contacted at: 
(631) 878-0162, ext. 345 or 

info@empto.org 

http://www.empto.org/
mailto:info@empto.org


 



 



 

 

 

 

 
By: Emily Peterson, Library Media Specialist 

 
 
Each month, beginning in October, the PTO will host a teacher to present a miniature version of a lesson 
that took place in the classroom.  This lesson will be a part of the Common Core Curriculum.  Please attend 
to gain a greater understanding of what is expected of your child this school year.  If you know what these 
expectations are, then you can work together with the teacher to help your child prepare to make this a 
productive and successful school year. 
 

Grades 5 & 6 will present in October at the Middle School 

Grades 3 & 4 will present in November at the Elementary School 

Grades 7 & 8 will present in January at the Middle School 

Grades K, 1 & 2 will present in February at the Elementary School 

 

  

Scan the QR Code for a link, or go directly to 
http://www.engageny.org/common-core-curriculum  
to learn more about the curriculum. 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

5ƻƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ǘǿƛǘǘŜǊ ŀŎŎƻǳƴǘΣ 
but want to get EMO tweets? 
"Fast Follow" is a free service 

that allows you to receive 
tweets via text. 

Text: follow@EastMorichesSD 
to 40404.  

All school tweets will be sent 
directly to your phone. 

 

http://www.engageny.org/common-core-curriculum


 
 
 

By: Joann Lapinski, Chairperson 
 
June 6th ×ÁÓ Á ÐÅÒÆÅÃÔ ÄÁÙ ÆÏÒ ÔÈÉÓ ÙÅÁÒȭÓ -ÉÄÄÌÅ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ &ÕÎ &ÁÉÒȢ 4ÈÅ ÓËÉÅÓ 
were blue, the day was warm, and best of all, there was a smile on every face.  
The pitch ÂÕÒÓÔ ×ÁÓ Á ȰÈÉÔȟȱ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅ ÓÌÉÐ ȬÎ ÓÌÉÄÅ ÍÁÄÅ Á ÂÉÇ ȰÓÐÌÁÓÈȢȱ  
Needless to say, the students were delighted to see Mr. Carlson join in the 
fun.  He took his chances sitting at the pitch burst, and he even took a trip 
down the slip Ȭn slide.   
 
We would like to thank Mr. Carlson, Mr. Balzano and Mr. Stewart for their 
ÅÆÆÏÒÔÓ ÉÎ ÃÏÏÒÄÉÎÁÔÉÎÇ ÁÌÌ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÄÁÙȭÓ ÁÃÔÉÖÉÔÉÅÓ ÔÏ ÍÁËÅ ÔÈÅ &ÕÎ &ÁÉÒ 
ÐÏÓÓÉÂÌÅȢ  7Å ËÎÏ× ÔÈÁÔ ÍÁÎÙ ÈÏÕÒÓ ÏÆ ÐÌÁÎÎÉÎÇ ÇÏ ÉÎÔÏ ÔÈÅ ÄÁÙȭÓ ÅÖÅÎÔÓ ÁÎÄ ×Å ÃÏÕÌÄÎȭÔ ÄÏ ÉÔ ×ÉÔÈÏÕÔ ÙÏÕ ÁÎÄ 
the amazing EMO faculty and staff.  We would also like to thank our wonderful parent volunteers.  Thanks to 

them, hundreds of water balloons were filled, ices were 
scooped, and cotton candy was freshly spun for all to enjoy.   
4ÈÉÓ ÙÅÁÒȭÓ ÐÁÒÅÎÔ ÖÏÌÕÎÔÅÅÒÓ ×ÅÒÅȡ 2Áchel Croce, Joanne 
Jayne, Frank Lapinski, Joann Lapinski, Faith Lidonnici, 
Debbie LoGelfo, Debbie Perez, Karen Roese, Michelle 
Spinner, and Deanna & Michael Urban. Your hard work and 
ÓÈÁÒÅÄ ÃÏÍÍÉÔÍÅÎÔ ÍÁÄÅ ÔÈÉÓ ÙÅÁÒȭÓ -ÉÄÄÌÅ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ &ÕÎ &ÁÉÒ 
truly FUN!!! 

 

 

 

By:  Dawn Baynon, Chairperson 

4ÈÅ %ÌÅÍÅÎÔÁÒÙ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ &ÕÎ &ÁÉÒ &ÉÅÌÄ $ÁÙ ÔÕÒÎÅÄ ÏÕÔ ÔÏ ÂÅ Á ÇÒÅÁÔ ÄÁÙȣÄÅÓÐÉÔÅ ÔÈÅ ×ÅÁÔÈÅÒȦȦ 4ÈÅ ÒÁÉÎ ÄÉÄÎȭÔ 
stop our amazing Physical Education team from creating an exciting Field Day  for the children to participate in 
INDOORS, while the PTO had carnival games and bouncers set up for the students in the gym.    
 

The teachers were very brave, volunteering for the pitch burst. This is always a favorite 
activity among the students. They love to soak their teachers!  Thank you: Mrs. Chernis 
(sitting for 2 grades!), Ms. Clay, Ms. Diamond, Mrs. DiMenna, Mrs. Fannan, Mrs. Holborow, Ms. 
Kaeppel, Mrs. Moreland, Ms. Neidhart, Mrs. Percoco, Mrs. Wilson, and Ms. Young. 
 

This event runs so well thanks to our awesome parent volunteers.  Thanks for your help Jean 
Anastasia, Dena Aponte, Stacy Bartholemew, Dawn Baynon, Nicole Bohm, Kim Brehm, Deborah 
Brown-Volkman, Rosalie Brody,  Michael Campagno, Michelle & Jeff Cangelosi, Delina Cassidy, 
Pam Choi, Stacey Cooper, Rachel Croce,  Julie & Kevin Dyer, Deirdre Dentel, Dawn Dunn, 
Stephanie Edwards, Thomas Frey, Karen Fierro, Kelly Gormley, Helen Gruber, Birgitte 
Henthorne, Debbie Hoda, Debbie LoGelfo,  Diane & Mike Mastrole, Aimee Mattiolo,  Christine 
McKeon, Greg Menegio, Amy Mosher, Stephanie -ÕÅÌÌÅÒȟ *ÉÍ /ȭ#ÏÎÎÏÒȟ 3ÕÅ /ÌÄÒÉÎÇȟ 6ÁÌ 0ÁÕÌÓÏÎȟ +ÅÌÌÙ 2ÏÈÁÎȟ 
Vita Stears, Tammy Stein, Nicole Stork, Diane Tully, Gabriella Volpe,  and Kelli & Pete Wetzel. 
 
We would also like to thank our custodial staff for all their hard work throughout the day J 



2014-2015 

East Moriches PTO / School Events Calendar 

 ORDER YOURS TODAY!! JUST $5.00 

All proceeds go to events & activities for our children 
 

r  Spiral Bound Color 
      Hanging Calendar 
 
r  Measures 11 x 17 
      when open 
 
r  Large boxes to add   
      additional information  
 
r  School Year at-a-glance   
      calendar on back 
 

Fill out the order form below and return it to school in an envelope marked:  

PTO/School Events Calendar  

Questions:  contact Debbie Perez at judejo16@yahoo.com 

Checks payable to East Moriches PTO or pay with Credit Card   

PLEASE DO NOT SEND CASH 

Cut along dotted line 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

2014-2015 
East Moriches PTO / School Events Calendar   

Student Name: Teacher/Homeroom #: Telephone Number: 

Cost Each: 

$5.00 

Quantity: 
 

Amount Enclosed: Check Number: 

 

Credit Card Number: Expiration Date: Security Code: Zip Code: 

Cell Phone Number or E-mail Address for Credit Card Purchase Receipt (OPTIONAL): 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
        
      

        September 16 
       Gr. K - 2 (6:15 PM) 
      Gr. 3 & 4 (7:15 PM) 

 
     September 22 

     Gr. 5 & 6 (6:30 PM) 
 

September 23 
Gr. 7 & 8 (6:30 PM) 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE  

 

Saturday, October 4  

11:00 am  

Elementary School  

 

 
 

 

Mr. Carlson and the PTO are 
encouraging community service 
for students and their parents in 
the Middle School.  This will be 
our 2nd year preparing bagged 
lunches at school for homeless 
ƎǳŜǎǘǎ ƻŦ aŀǳǊŜŜƴΩǎ IŀǾŜƴΦ  CƻǊ 

more information about 
aŀǳǊŜŜƴΩǎ IŀǾŜƴΣ ǇƭŜŀǎŜ ǎŜŜ ǘƘŜ 
following page.  Any questions, 
please contact Debbie Perez at 

judejo16@yahoo.com 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
Tuesday, October 7, 2014  

Dr. Bill Daggett, Founder of 
The International Center for 

Leadership in Education, 
Inc. will discuss w hy schools  

need to change.  



 

2
nd

 ANNUAL 5K FALL RUN &  

1-MILE FAMILY FUN RUN  

Sunday, October 26, 2014  

Stotzky Park  

55 Columbus Avenue, Riverhead  

Registration begins at 8:00am  



 


